
 

  

   

 

 

 

 

Monday, 26 August 2024 

 

 

Unions have notified us of planned industrial action at all sites from 10pm to 11pm 

this Thursday (August 29). 

 

Our Operations team has optimised plans around the work stoppages to reduce the 

impact on our operations. 

 

The impact on production is expected to range from 1.5 hours to 10 hours, 

depending on each site's circumstances. 

 

We have scheduled a cleaning intermission at Plane Creek Mill leading into the 

industrial stoppage, which will extend the overall downtime at this site. 

 

Our logistics team will be in touch with harvesting groups about the impact on 

loadings. 

 

Best regards   

 

IAN DAVIES  

General Manager Cane Supply and Grower Relations   
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